

Denville the HUB of Morris County

TOWNSHIP OF DENVILLE New Jersey

RECREATION DEPARTMENT 1 St. Mary's Place Denville, N.J. 07834 (973) 625-8300 x238 Donald F. Bogardus, Jr. RA

October 1, 2008

New Jersey Green Acres
Mayor Hussa
Denville Township Council
Denville Township Planning Board
Denville Township Environmental Commission
Denville Township Open Space Committee

The Township of Denville will be holding an open public hearing on November 11, 2008 regarding the proposed "Field Addition Project at Beaverbrook Recreation Complex". The purpose of this hearing is to give the public an opportunity to speak on the proposed project.

I have attached a copy of the public notice that will be published in the October 8, 2008 and October 22, 2008 edition of the Township of Denville's Newspaper "The Citizen".

Donald F. Bogardus, Jr. RA

Director

Denville Recreation

The Township of Denville will hold an open public meeting on Tuesday, November 11, 2008 at 7:30pm in the Council Chambers of the Denville Municipal Building. This open public meeting is being held for the purpose of hearing all comments and objections to the proposed All Purpose Field at the Beaverbrook Recreation Complex. The proposed field is located on Ford Road in Denville Township, Morris County, NJ, Block 60005, Lot 1.

The proposed change is to add 1 (one) All Purpose Playing Field, Parking and Fencing. The total acreage or the park is 76.61, the active acreage is 0, and the proposed change would convert 4 acres of passive usage to active usage.

As an alternative, objectors may submit their comments in writing to the following on or before November 25, 2008:

Denville Municipal Clerk

1 St. Mary's Place

Denville, NJ 07834

You must also submit a copy of these concerns to: NJ Dept. of Environmental Protection Green Acres Program Bureau of Legal Services and Stewardship P.O. Box 412 Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0412